
SCOTT COUNTY COOPERATIVE EXTENSION OFFICE 
1130 CINCINNATI ROAD, GEORGETOWN, KY 40324
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Website
Scott.ca.uky.edu 

Facebook:
https://www.facebook.com/scott4h

Patrick Allen
patrick.allen@uky.edu 

Sarah Redmon
sarah.redmon@uky.edu




Contact Us:

4-H Council Meeting: 
January 30th
4:30 pm
Scott County Extension Office

If you are looking to get involved in 4-H as a volunteer please reach
out to the 4-H Agents for more information on getting started. 

 

The 4-H Council is an advisory group made of community leaders,
program volunteers, and 4-H Agents. The purpose is to bring
attention to the needs of the youth in our community and
develop programs accordingly. Volunteers will help by guiding
the programming efforts though their knowledge of the county
and assisting agents with fundraising efforts. 

The 4-H Council is vitally important to the success 
of the Scott County 4-H program!




In This Issue:

Scott County 4-H Times

We Need You!

JANUARY

4-H Council, Club Dates, Recipe of the Month, MLK Day, Cancellation Policy, 
Save The Dates for camp, Capital Experience, Leadership Bootcamp, & Communications 

Volunteers
 Needed!
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January 9th
4:30pm
(For High School Students)

January 2nd   
6:30pm meeting 
5:30pm Horse Bowl Practice    

January  9th  
6:00pm

January  9th
6:00pm 

January 12th 
6:00 p.m.   

 



January 3rd 
6:00pm

 To sign-up, please email 
sarah.redmon@uky.edu

January  10th 
6:00pm

 (NO Firearms /Bows!) 



January  19th 
6:00pm 

January 23rd 
6:00 pm- 8:00 pm
Ages 9 and above

Middle School Leadership at the Extension Office 
January 23th, 6:00pm

After school meetings are held at each school. 



4-H Cloverbuds

January 5th
4:00pm

4-H Livestock Club 

4-H Adventure 

Middle School Leadership 

Shooting Sports 

4-H Cooking Club 

RSMS - January 9th    GMS - January 17th   SCMS - January 18th 

SCOTT COUNTY COOPERATIVE EXTENSION OFFICE 
1130 CINCINNATI ROAD, GEORGETOWN, KY 40324

Scott County 4-H Times
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4-H  Poultry Club 

4-H Dog Club 

Neigh Team 

4-H Teen Club 

4-H Rabbit Club 

CAMP CORNER

Sally Down the Alley

4-H Photography Club 
January 18th
5:30pm

All Meetings at The Scott County Cooperative Extension Office 
unless listed otherwise.
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CLUB CORNER

Dog Club!

Martin Luther King Jr. Day

Recipe of the Month

In recognition Of Martin Luther King Day, the Scott
County Cooperative Extension office will be closed on

January, 16th.
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Scott County Extension Agents 
for 4-H Youth Development 
Visit us @ scott.ca.uky.edu
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VOLUNTEER CORNER

Thank You!

Sarah RedmonPatrick Allen

Save The Date



 SATURDAY, MARCH 11TH 



SCOTT COUNTY 4-H

COMMUNICATIONS
CONTEST 

patrick.allen@uky.eduwww.scott.ca.uky.edu 

CATEGORIES: 
SPEECH
DEMONSTRATION
MOCK JOB INTERVIEW 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:
If you would like to volunteer as a
judge, please contact Patrick Allen.
There are rubrics and score sheets
for all categories. 

WHEN: 
SATURDAY, MARCH 11TH 

WHERE: 
SCOTT COUNTY
COOPERATIVE 
EXTENSION OFFICE 

Order of events will be determined
based on number of youth
registered.

REGISTRATION:

TIME: 9:00 – 3:00

ALL GUIDELINES AND CATEGORIES CAN BE FOUND ON THE SCOTT
COUNTY EXTENSION WEBSITE. IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS PLEASE

CONTACT PATRICK ALLEN.    

The registration form will be
shared in a later Newsletter as well
and posted on the website.




